
New Carlisle Town Council Work Session Memoranda,  January 19, 2017 

Present were President Carter, Vice President Vojtko, Council Member Rypma and Clerk Treasurer 

Susan Moffitt.   

 

Also in attendance were Andrea Halpin, Kregg Keigley, Jill Doll, Tonya McKee and Dave Doll.  

 

The work session began at 6:00 PM and was requested to discuss Mr. Keigley’s proposal to install a 

walkway behind the school beginning at the entrance to Edge of the Woods in place of the walkway 

currently owned by the Town that gives access to Bourissa Hills Park.  The area proposed for the 

walkway is not owned by the town and could interfere with existing utilities.   

 

The existing walkway was required when Edge of the Woods Subdivision was platted and is 

important for several reasons including utility access and connectivity for the Park.  Letters have 

been drafted to request adjoining walkway property owners to clear personal property that is in 

the Town’s easement and so that the Town may install the walkway. 

 

The work session adjourned at 6:12 PM. 

 

 

___________________________________________ 

Ken Carter, Council President 

 

Attest: 

 

____________________________________________ 

Susan I. Moffitt, Clerk-Treasurer 

 

 

 


